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office. He also mentioned Houston Post rep
orter Hudkins as 

a source of the information. When Sweatt w
as informed that 

the number in a similar allegation was 179
 rather than 172, 

as he had indicated initially, Sweatt indic
ated that .he would 

accept 179 as the correct number. Secret 
Service Inspector• 

Kelley expressed his view that Hudkins was
 not very reliable,. 

based on previous unfounded reports which 
he had furnished to 

Secret Service. 


